
From: Ruth Cruz <Ruth.Cruz@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 1:46 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Alternative School System- Trip 

  

Hello Steve, 

  

Alderperson Jessie Fuentes invited me to attend an Alternative School System trip to LA- it was from 

April 02-April 05, and travel expenses were paid by the Alternative Schools Network. 

  

  

Sincerely, 

Alderwoman Ruth Cruz- 30th Ward 

5714 W Belmont Ave 

Chicago, IL 60634 

P: 773-628-7874 
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